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Greetings Edsel Ford Community,

Late Wednesday evening we were made aware of an altercation between two Edsel Ford students
that occurred when they were walking home from school on Wednesday.

A video was shared with the District, and later appeared on social media, that shows two students
walking outside on school property. The students exchange words and then one student pulls an
object from his pocket, possibly some type of small knife, and then chases after the other student.
Fortunately neither student engaged any further and they did not suffer any physical harm.

Upon hearing of this very unfortunate encounter between these students, Edsel administration
immediately reached out to the family and Dearborn Police. We believe this altercation was the
result of an incident that occurred the day before at a local restaurant. We will continue to work
with Dearborn Police to identify those involved and determine the facts surrounding this isolated
incident.

I want to assure our parents and the greater Thunderbird community that this was an isolated
incident and in no way reflects the incredible students at our school. This type of behavior is not
part of the culture and climate at our school and is never acceptable. There is a great deal of pride
at Edsel Ford and we will not let this type of inappropriate behavior exist at our school. The
staft, students, and parents work hard to create the very best school environment for all students.

Regards,
Ms. Hassan

Principal
Edsel Ford High School



